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【SILS 2027 April (Overseas) Admission Onwards】 
 

Change in Standardized Test Requirements 
for Graduates from Canadian Education Systems 

for AO April (Overseas) and September Admission 

 

Effective 2027 April (Overseas) admission, the School of International Liberal 

Studies will no longer accept academic transcripts as standardized test results 

from graduates from Canadian education systems. 

Instead, these students will be required to submit the results of SAT or ACT scores 

as standardized test results. 

 

 

 

School of International Liberal Studies (SILS) 

sils-ent@list.waseda.jp 

 

Current Requirement From AO 2027 April (Overseas) Admission 

Submit academic transcript 

indicating the completion of 

provincial high school 

graduation requirement. 

Submit the test results of SAT or ACT. 

 

*If the applicant has completed a secondary 

educational curriculum where provincial 

standardized tests (subject-based) are held (e.g., 

Alberta), they may submit these results as a 

standardized test result. 
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